
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from University of Santo Tomas, Philippines
 

July 02, 2015       
 
Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, along with Dr. Farsai
Chanjaruporn cordially welcomed Mr. Renz Cadiang and six exchange students from Faculty of Pharmacy,
University of Santo Tomas, the Philippines. They will participate in the Student Mobility Program
concerning clinical rotation at MUPY and external training sites during July 2-30 2015.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1607


